
 

To Chair Kathleen Drew 
Washington Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Olympia, WA 98504-3172 
 
Date: 12/22/22 
 
 
 
Dear Chair Drew,  
 
HOHI bn, LLC, a subsidiary of BNC DEVCO, LLC, which is a joint venture between BrightNight, LLC and 
Cordelio Power (Applicant), is pleased to submit this streamlined solar Application for Site Certification 
(ASC) for the Hop Hill Solar and Storage Project (Project) to the Washington Energy Facility Site 
Evaluation Council (EFSEC). The proposed Project is an up to 500-megawatt (MW) solar photovoltaic 
generation facility coupled with an up to 500-MW battery energy storage system, as well as related 
interconnection and ancillary support infrastructure, located in unincorporated Benton County, 
Washington. This streamlined solar ASC is prepared in compliance with applicable rules and standards 
from the Revised Code of Washington and Washington Administrative Code.  
 
The Project was developed to achieve four main goals which include delivering low-cost renewable 
energy, utilizing existing electrical infrastructure wisely to reduce customer energy costs, minimizing 
natural resource impacts while maximizing community benefits, and maintaining the productive 
nature of land in conjunction with development. 
 
We look forward to working with you during the review process. If you have any questions, or require 
further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at lindsey@brightnightpower.com and 
chris@brightnightpower.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

            
  
Lindsey Hesch Chris Wissel-Tyson 
Director, Permitting - BrightNight Vice President, Development - BrightNight 
 
 
Enclosures 
 
Cc: 
Ami Hafkemeyer, EFSEC 
Tim McMahan, Stoel Rives LLP 
Paul Hicks, Tetra Tech, Inc. 
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